June 2, 1971

Mr. Thomas Berberian

Chairman of the Parish Council
St. Mary's Armenian Church

238 Park Avenue

No. Caldwell, New Jersey 07006

Dear Tommy:

His Grace, Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, wishes to meet
with you and members of your parish council, to discuss with
you a number of questions of concern to your Church.

We would like to arrange the meeting for Tuesday,
June 15, at 8:15 p.m., at the Diocesan Headquarters.

I hope this date is convenient. If it is not, please
call me at the Diocesan Office and I will try to armange a
time convenient for all.

In any event, let me hear from you at your earliest
opportunity.

Sincerely,

Reverend Father Mampre Kouzoulan
Canon Sacrist




